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Petroleum product prices projected to rise 

 Petroleum product prices are projected to rise further in the second 
half of October in Pakistan, market sources said, as Brent oil prices 
touched $82 per barrel on Wednesday. 

  https://dailytimes.com.pk/826699/petroleum-product-prices-
projected-to-rise/  

 
 


